
Important Announcement: Coal Tax Levy 

Dear Residential Property Owner, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the upcoming coal tax 

levy that will affect residential properties in our jurisdiction. This decision has been made in light 

of recent legislative changes aimed at promoting environmental sustainability and reducing 

carbon emissions. 

The coal tax levy will be implemented starting on [Effective Date], and will affect all residential 

property owners utilizing coal as a primary source of energy. The levy is designed to encourage 

the transition to cleaner energy alternatives and will be assessed at a rate of [Levy Rate] per ton 

of coal consumed. 

Details regarding the billing process and payment options will be sent out in the coming weeks. 

We understand that this may raise questions, and we are committed to providing support and 

resources to assist you during this transition. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact our office 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization/Department Name] 

[Contact Information] 


